
 

 

                                 FAWN LAKE  LGA NEWS 

 

                                                      OCTOBER, 2019 
 
Sadly, our LGA season has come to an end.   It was a great season, very few days were cart paths 
only, and, as always, our golf abilities had its ups and downs but all in all it was a great year.   A new 
Club Champion was crowned, Evergreen came to visit and brought 10 ladies for the Home part of 
“Home and Away”.   Closing Day took place on October 16 and Sadie Hawkins was canceled due to 
much needed rain. 
 
Seven 18 hole women took part in the Sept. 21 & 22 Club Championship.  Alas, there were no 9 hole 
golfers signed up this year.  Hopefully, next year.   At the end of the competition, Becki Davis was 
named the 2019 Eighteen Hole Women’s Club Champion.    Brenda Sites came in a close second.   
Roberta Karch was named the Eighteen Hole 2019 Net Club Champion.  Congratulations to our 
winners.  Becki and Roberta will both have their names engraved on the Fawn Lake “Hall of Fame” 
Plaque!   
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 

On October 2,  10  ladies from Evergreen Country Club came to Fawn Lake to  
complete the Home and Away event that was co-ordinated by Evergreen and by  
Becki Davis.   Teams were made up of two Fawn Lake Ladies and two Evergreen  
Ladies.   A shamble was the game of the day.  The weather was very hot and humid,  
97 degrees and 6 holes were cart paths only.  A tough day but all survived and it turned out to be a 
fun day in spite of the conditions.    The team that included Roberta Karch and Pam Dixon took 1st 
place, Caroline Orsini and Debbie Sandstrom’s team came in 2nd and the team that included Becki 
Davis and Margie Stratford took 3rd.   A nice lunch was served and  awards were given out to 
conclude the day.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next on the golf calendar was the two 
day Founder’s Cup that was played on October  
12-13.   Saturday’s competition was played at Keswick Country Club and the second day was held at 
Fawn Lake.   Twenty golfers (a mix of men along with 6 women)  made up the teams, one captained 
by Drew and the other by Garrett.   At the end of the first day, Garrett’s team was down y 10 points 
but they rallied on the 2nd day to end up only 2 points behind (after some recalculating).   So, 

congrats to Drew and his Motley Crew of golfers for the win. 
And, 
now 

we 



 

 

come to Closing Day for the 2019 LGA season.    Our planned 9 hole scramble was canceled due to 
a very welcome rain.   However, lunch,  election of new officers and awards went forward as planned.     
 
New officers to serve on the 2020 LGA Board are Debbie Sandstrom, 18 hole Vice President;  Candy 
O’Donnell, Communications and Ginny McGrath, Treasurer.   Bette Connelly (as President) and Gaye 
Lauderback (as 9 hole Vice President) will be serving their 2nd year on the Board.   Leaving the 
Current Board are Joan Schulz, Pam Dixon and Jan Macri.   
 
Many Awards were given out for accomplishments throughout the year.   
They include — in the 18 hole group:   
Most Birdies (25 & under handicap) :   Becki Davis  (16) 
Most Chip-Ins      “                            :  Terry DeTroia (4) 
Most Birdies and Chip-Ins (26 & Above)  :   Joan Schulz  (2) and (3)  
Ringer’s Low Gross and Low Net: (25 & Under)):    Becki Davis (61 and (51)  
Ringer’s Low Gross :  Terry DeTroia. (72) 
Ringer’s Low Net:  Ginny McGrath    (43) 
Most Avid:  Joan Schulz 
Low Gross Round:  Carol Pendry/Becki Davis (77) 
Low Net Round:   Joan Schulz (61) 
Most Improved:   Brenda Sites 
 
Nine Hole Awards: 
Most Birdies :     Susan Avery/Marsha Stumpf (1) 
Most Chip-Ins:    Marsha Stumpf (4) 
Most Avid:          Gaye Lauderback 
Low Gross Round:   Deb Hook/Molly Fulton (53) 



 

 

Low Net Round:  Judy Thompson/Carol Gregory. (29) 
Most Improved:  Judy Thompson 
Ringer’s Low Gross:  Margie Stratford.  (90)  (Based on 18 holes) 
Ringer’s Low Net:  Carol Gregory  (37)                      “ 

 
Each retiring officer was presented with a gift for their two years of service.   Each of the pros were 
also recognized with a gift and $100 will be given to the Employees Christmas Fund from the LGA.    
 
New Yardage Books were given to  each attendee and will be for sale in the pro shop to visitors.  The 
table mums were given as door prizes.   Hopefully, lots of winter golf 
will be on our horizon!   Happy Holidays to all !  Until next year —————-!!!! 
 
 
 

 


